
Year Two  
Autumn 1 2019 

Creation and Conservation 

Science 
 

Our topic for this term will continue to be 
based on seasons. We will also be exploring 

animals and humans; identifying habitats, how 
they differ and identifying what most living 

things need in order to survive. 

Meet the Team! 

Team Leader: Kate 

Teaching Staff: Lauren, Dorothy, Kate and 
Lizzie  

 
Support Staff: Heather, Rio, 

Alicia, Rukia, Chris and Alexzandra. 

Topic 

This term our learning will be centred around 
the topic of ‘Creation and Conservation,’ with 

particular reference to the key text, ‘The  
Journey Home,’ by Frann Preston-Gannon. We 

will be linking this to Geography and  
researching the topic of conservation across 

the world. 

Supporting Your Child’s Learning at 
Home 

Please continue to read with your child on a 
daily basis -  both their reading book we 
have sent home as well as real books.  

Spellings and Maths homework will be sent 
home every Friday. Please see your child’s 
class teacher if you are unable to log on to  

Mathletics. 

Writing 

In writing, we will begin to develop our 
stamina through both fiction and non-fiction 
narratives. We will practice writing down 
our ideas before we compose a piece of 

writing and will also start to make simple 
additions, revisions and corrections to their 

narrative.  

Reading 

Phonics will be on a daily basis this term 
and this will also incorporate spelling as 

well as spelling rules. We will be exploring 
common suffixes as well as common        

exception words. We will also be developing 
our comprehension skills and exploring new  

vocabulary we come across. 

Mathematics 

This term in Maths we are going to focus on 
securing our knowledge of numbers to 100 
and beyond. We will be looking at solving 
addition and subtraction problems using a 
variety of methods including partitioning. 
We will also be working on our reasoning 

and justifying our answers. 

Educational Visits 

Year 2 will have the opportunity to go  
swimming throughout the year. This term, 2D 
will be going swimming. We will be going to 
Forster Park week beginning 14.10.19 and  
Torridon library week beginning 07.10.19. 

P.E. 
Year 2 will have P.E. on a 
Tuesday and Thursday. 


